
Parent/Guardian Talk Series 
How to Keep Your Child Safe from 
Infection this Winter

Join Mariawy Riollano-Cruz, M.D., and Kevin 
Slavin, M.D., pediatric infectious disease 
specialists from Hackensack Meridian 
Children’s Health, to learn about the current 
infections facing children, how to cope with 
infection, and how to prevent further 
contamination. 

Key Takeaways 

● Become more knowledgeable of the 
symptoms and signs of RSV, colds, 
COVID-19, and flu. 

● Understand when to talk to your child’s 
pediatrician, or visit an urgent care or 
pediatric emergency room.

● Learn best tips for families to stay 
healthy and safe this season.

THE WEBINAR WILL LAST APPROXIMATELY 
45 MINUTES

Wednesday, December 7, 2022
At 6:30pm

REGISTER ONLINE OR CALL 
800-560-9990

PARTICIPANTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO SUBMIT 
QUESTIONS FOR THE DISCUSSION. QUESTIONS 
SUBMITTED WILL BE PRESENTED ANONYMOUSLY.


